
Find out about our proposals and tell us your views.  

Visit: www.kent.gov.uk/schooltransportpolicy
For queries or to request hard copies of the consultation material contact us at 
schooltransportconsultation@kent.gov.uk or call 03000 418796. For alternative formats 
or languages, please email alternativeformats@kent.gov.uk or call 03000 421553 (text 
relay service 18001 03000 421553). Both phone numbers go to answer machines, which are 
monitored during office hours. 

Home to School and Post-16 
Transport for Mainstream 
and SEND Pupils
Public Consultation

We are consulting on:
• A transport policy for children and young people 
aged 4 to 16, including those with Special Educational 
Needs and Disabilities (SEND), to come into effect 
from the 2024-25 academic year, and
• Our Post-16 Transport Policy Statements for  
2023-24 and 2024-25 academic years, which includes 
support for 19+ learners with an Education, Health 
and Care Plan (EHCP). 

Your feedback is vital in helping us to identify how 
transport support will be provided in the future.

Have your say!

Consultation closes 21 March 2023


